King Edward VI Grammar School

Broomfield Road, Chelmsford, Essex, CM1 3SX

Tel: (01245) 353510

E-mail: office@kegs.org.uk Website: www.kegs.org.uk

Headteacher: Mr T P Carter MA MBA NPQH



17 May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Prospective student tours for Year 5 boys - July 2022

We are delighted to inform you that we are holding a further series of open day events at KEGS in July for Year 5 boys, together with ONE parent or carer. These are for boys who are interested in a place at KEGS and who will be starting secondary school in September 2023, and are for families who did **not** attend one of our earlier open day events in March 2022.

The sessions are:

Monday 4 July – 13:30 or 14:00 Tuesday 5 July – 09:20 or 09:50 Wednesday 6 July – 09:20 or 09:50 Thursday 7 July – 13:30 or 14:00

The event will include a presentation from myself, and from two of our Year 8 students, followed by a short question and answer session. There will also be a tour of the school with one of our staff tour guides. Entry is by booking only and please follow this <u>link</u> to reserve your place.

As places are limited, we are only able to accommodate one child and one adult ONLY per booking, and we can only accept one booking per family.

Please arrive promptly and allow 1½ hours for your visit.

Full details of our Admissions Policy can be found on our website.

Thank you for your interest in our school and we look forward to meeting you and your son.

Kind regards

T.P. Carter.

Tom Carter

Headteacher